
EASTERN HEIGHTS UTILITIES, INC.
316 N WASHINGTON

P.O. BOX 8
BLOOMFIELD, IN 47424

Phone (812) 384-8261
Fax (812) 384-9247

PUBLIC NOTICE
NOTICE OF MODIFICATION

TO NON-RECURRING CHARGES

On or about December 20, 2023, EASTERN HEIGHTS UTILITIES, INC. (EHU) will file a 
request with the INDIANA UTILITY REGULATORY COMMISSION (IURC) to increase the 
cost of a new 3/4 or 5/8 inch meter set from $545.00 to $1,585.00; increase the additional cost of 
a dual meter set from $250.00 to $375.00; increase the charge for disconnects, reconnects, and 
general service calls from $25.00 to $40.00; and increase the surcharge for reconnects and 
general services charges on Saturday, Sunday, holidays and after 4:00 p.m. or before 8:00 a.m. from 
$11.00 to $18.00. These increases in non-recurring charges are expected to be approved on or 
about January 20, 2024.

The proposed increases are for non-recurring charges only and do not affect retail water rates.

Objections to EHU’s request must be submitted to the Secretary of the Commission, INDIANA 
UTILITY REGULATORY COMMISSION, 101 West Washington Street, Suite 1500E, 
Indianapolis, IN 46204, with a copy sent to the OFFICE OF UTILITY CONSUMER 
COUNSELOR, 115 West Washington Street, Suite 1500 S, Indianapolis, IN 46204.

Under 170 IAC 1-6-7, the objection must be as follows:

(1) In writing on:
A. Paper; or
B. Electronic format.

(2) Based on a statement that at least one (1) of the following applies to the filing:
A. It is a violation of:

a. Applicable law;
b. A prior IURC order; or
c. An IURC rule.

B. Information in the filing is inaccurate.
C. The filing is:

a. Incomplete; or
b. Prohibited under 170 IAC 1-6-4.
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